
Blue & Gold Cake Contest 
 
 
Back by popular demand, the cake contest will provide entertainment and a tasty dessert 
to compliment our banquet. 
  
The rules are as follows: 
 
Cakes will be judged in regard to how well it relates to the theme of of this years Blue 
& Gold, which is a Chinese New Year. 
Cakes have to have some scout input in the baking and decoration. 
Cakes can be entered as a den or individually with your scout. 
Cakes have to be large enough to feed a minimum of 10 people. (Den leaders - Please 
check how many boys and family members will be attending from your den. Since the 
cakes will be our only dessert each den will need to make enough cake to feed their 
boys and family members that will be attending. So in some cases a larger cake will be 
needed. You don't have to eat just your den's cake but if everybody makes enough cake 
to cover their dens and families then we'll have enough cake for everyone. You can 
also make a cake simply for dessert that you don't plan on entering into the contest.) 
Cake can also be made up of individual cupcakes as long as the total # of cupcakes 
feeds 10 people or more. 
Edible and inedible decorations are allowed. Please post a warning or remove any 
inedible decorations that could be choking hazards before serving. 
Judging will be on appearance only. Taste testing will not be part of the judging 
criteria. 
  
  
Judges will be made up from members of our special guests. Special guests are from 
Circle 10, sponsors, and persons that have helped the Pack but do not currently have 
children in the Pack. 
  
Prizes will be given for 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place.  
  
The 1st place cake will be auctioned off to the highest bidder. Money collected will be 
donated to friends of scouting. 
  
Please bring a cake serving utensil. We had a shortage of those last year. 
  
Looking forward to seeing all of you. "Gung Hay Fat Choy". 
  
warm regards, 
Lalita Howell/ Asst Leader Flying Eagles!


